Michelle Tyler September 30, 2022
Director of Planning
Town of Randolph
41 South Main Street

Randolph, MA 02368

Dear Michelle,

| am writing to assign Susan Freiday, owner of 106 Mazzeo Drive, as the applicant for the special
permit initiated by JSC Management Group, LLC. If possible, | would ask for your approval
before the hearing scheduled on|October 3™, 2022.

If that is not possible, | would like to authorize Susan Freiday and APD Engineering &
Architecture, PLLC, as representatives for JSC Management, LLC, for the sake of moving toward
a completed permit, with the understanding that the inevitable goal is to transfer this
application. If my withdrawal is needed to complete this process, please accept this letter for
that purpose, assuming the timing of transfer to Susan Freiday is seamless.

Please let me know if you need further information or clarification.
Thank ypu,

James Cammilleri
CEO, JSC Management Group, LLC

585.512.6397

James.Cammilleri@JSCMG.COM




